MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

August 14, 2013

Dear Homeowner,

Due to the strong winds and rain on August 13, 2013, trash bags and recyclables were
blown throughout the community, in many cases blocking the street storm drains, which
could have led to more serious issues for Heatherwood. Fortunately, the storm drains were
cleared by a volunteer during the thunder and lightning storm. At this juncture, we thought
it appropriate to remind all homeowners of their individual responsibility in properly
securing and disposing trash.

Governing Document Rules & Regulations

All trash shall be placed in a sealed trash can (before being placed at curbside). This will
help eliminate odors and avoid any possible disturbance from animals and further avoid
loose trash from blowing throughout the community. Any excess trash shall be placed in
heavy tie bags. Exception: Recyclable cans are uncovered.

In accordance with Township ordinances trash shall not be placed at the curb before 6:00
p.m. on the day preceding trash pick-up. Excess trash in heavy duty tie bags can only be
placed at the curb on the day of trash pick-up.

Please refer to Exhibit E - Rules & Regulations - Section B.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES



